Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia
Putrajaya

CC: Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture

EMBASSY
OF THE REPUBLIC OF UZBEKISTAN
IN MALAYSIA

Ne 020/62 -M

- The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in Malaysia presents
its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia and has
the honour to kindly inform that the Uzbek side has announced the
allocation of three (3) scholarships for citizens of Malaysia to pursue
graduate studies at the “Silk Road” International University of Tourism
and Cultural Heritage in Samarkand for the Academic Year 2022-2023.

In this regard, the Embassy has the honour to kindly ask the
Esteemed Ministry to assist in forwarding the attached letter
by H.E. Aziz Abdukhakimov, Deputy Prime-Minister — Minister of
Tourism and Cultural Heritage of the Republic of Uzbekistan,
to the following Ministries of Malaysia:

- Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture;

- Ministry of Higher Education.

Considering that the applications will be accepted until 10 July
2022, the Embassy kindly asks the Esteemed Ministry to assist in
receiving nominations of three (3) students from Malaysia for graduate
programmes of the “Silk Road” International University. Detailed
information is attached herewith.

For further inquiries, please contact Mr. Elbek Saidov,
the Embassy’s Second Secretary by telephone at +60122004414 or
email at secretary(@uzbekembassy.com.my.

The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan would appreciate to
receive prompt response and avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Kuala Lumpur, 13 June 2022

Ministry of Higher Education




